
 

 

 

Please join us for a FUN-FILLED, EDUCATIONAL WORKSHOP! 
We will navigate the caregiving world by way of play! 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 

Family Caregivers 

WHEN: 

February 2, 2018 

Time: 

8:45-11:00 a.m. 

WHERE: 

22251 Palmer Street 

Robertsdale, Alabama 36567 (Auditorium) 

To attend this workshop you must RSVP no later than 

January 31, 2018. 

RSVP: 

Brittany Huey 

256-859-4900 

bhuey@ucphuntsville.org 

The first 20 caregivers that RSVP will receive a $200 
respite award. 
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